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In Reply Refer To:  
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September 26, 2023 

 

DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  

Lucas.west@state.co.us  

 

Lucas West, Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80302  

 

Dear Mr. West:  

 

On September 11, 2023, the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Tres Rios Field Office (TRFO) 

received your letter with the subject Consideration of Mineral Prospecting Notice of Intent 

Surety Reduction Request, regarding the surety reduction for the Wedding Bell Project (080915) 

Sec 23, Groundhog, and Rimrock in San Miguel and Montrose County, Colorado. This action 

would reduce the respective bonds down to $2,000. 

  

This letter provides surface owner concurrence from the BLM to the Colorado Department of 

Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CDRMS). If you have any questions, please contact Bridget 

Wade, TRFO Geologist, at 970-385-1342 or bcwade@blm.gov. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      Derek Padilla 

      Field Manager 
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